
I 

NEWS from 

U.S. Senator 

Bob Dole 
(R.-KansJ New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: JANET ANDERSON 
THURSDAY, APRIL 4, 1974 

DOLE OPPOSED TO CLOSING MANHATTAN FLIGHT SERVICE STATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senator Bob Dole conferred this morning with Alexander P. 

Butterfield, Administrator of the Federal Aviation Administration, to discuss the 

Manhattan Flight Service Station. Dole plans to meet later today with other FAA 

officials on the same matter. 

Saying he was strongly opposed to closing any flight service stations in Kansas, 

Dole added, .. In my view, a number of steps should be taken to strengthen the Manhattan 

Flight Service Station, rather than weaken it." 
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